Fishergate Newsletter 6

Tel: School 01904 555335 Absence Line 553869

18th December 2017



I really can't believe that I am writing the final newsletter of 2017. What a year! Thank you for the many ways in which you have supported the school and your children. Each and every one of you is such an important member of our Fishergate family.

We have had an extra special couple of weeks in school – with KS1 and Early Years performances and our KS2 Bake-Off competition. Well done to all involved with the Christmas productions – it really is wonderful to see our youngest children so full of confidence and self-belief. Thank you to the staff for putting the shows together and giving their children the chance to shine. Well done to the children who made the bake-off finals – Jacob Foale, Anya Atkinson, Anya Solanki-Chamberlain, Poppy Davis- Coyle, Tamaris Knox-Booth and Daisy Smith. All of the finalists won a Fishergate Bake-Off apron and our winner, Anya Solanki Chamberlain who created a Christmas pudding cake filled with white chocolate snowballs, was presented with the winner's trophy. Thank you to Aisha, Susannah and Miss Deverall for organising such a superb event – I think we might have started another annual tradition!

Next week is another busy one. I hope to see as many of you as possible at the Christmas Fair on Tuesday and at Carols by Candlelight on Wednesday. The children are going to the pantomime on Monday afternoon and have their Christmas parties.

On behalf of all of the Fishergate staff I would like to wish you a very Happy Christmas and all the best for the New Year ahead. We are looking forward to seeing you again on Tuesday 9th January.

EMAIL ADDRESSES

Please be aware that our main means of communication with home is via email. This helps us save money and time and ensures information reaches parents. Please make sure that the school office have the correct email address for you on their system and can we please urge you all to check your emails regularly to ensure that you are up to date with school information.

FINAL FEW DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

MON 18TH WHOLE SCHOOL PANTO TRIP COLLECT 4.15PM

MON 18TH NO PART-TIMER SESSIONS TODAY

TUES 19TH
WED 20TH
CAROLS BY CANDLELIGHT 5.30PM

WED 20TH CAROLS BY CANDLELIGHT 5.30PM KS1 CHRISTMAS PARTY PM

FRI 22ND BREAK UP FOR CHRISTMAS 2.30PM